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To:

ADDEIIDUM TO DMSIOIY MEMORANDUU I\tO. O9s, S.2023 RE: TRAIITIIYG Otr THE
USE OF EIIHANCED FIIYANCIAL REPTORTIIIG SYSTET (eFRSl

Accountants of Implementing Units
Senior Bookkeepers of Implementing Units
All Others Concerned

1. In connection with Division Memorandum No. O95, s. 2023, titled Training on the Use

of Enhalced Financial Reporting System (eFRS), this ofhce advises all concerned that

the venue of the activity vrill be at M.I. Sevllle'g Fsrm and Resort, Brgy. Domolt,

Lucena City.

2. A11 other items stated in the previous Memorandum shall remain the same.
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3. Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.


